
From: Albert Marshall 

Sent: September 19, 2017 1:42 PM 

To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 

Cc: Craig Manley <cmanley@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; Sheila Wilson 

<swilson@haldimandcounty.on.ca>; Cathy Case <ccase@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 

Subject: C. In C. meeting re trails Oct 3 

 

Evelyn 

 

I request to be a delegation at the C. in C. meeting for Oct 3. 

 

It is my intention to publicly state, in very few words, that this project has wide public support 

and that the council and staff have shown great leadership & vision. 

 

Thanks 

Albert Marshall 
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